
Visit to Arborfield Mill Weir by pass
project

I went to see the  works that have been carried out by the Loddon adjacent to
the A 327 on the edge of Arborfield to the west.

I was told that the idea of the scheme is to assist fish and wildlife and to
reduce the risk of flooding to the A 327.

I welcome any scheme that does reduce flood risk, and look forward to seeing
the results.
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